
Welcome! No matter who you are or where you are 
on life’s journey, you are welcome here!  

We say every week is different at Shadow Rock so we hope you’ll come back 
and see what next Sunday is like.  Please join us for Coffee Chat after worship  
today.  We’re happy to talk with you about anything that’s on your mind!  
(Probably starting with, “What’s up with that funny-shaped cross?”)  Pastor Ken 
would love to get to know you better— arrange a get-to-know-you coffee by 
emailing him via ken@shadowrockucc.org.  
If you have special requests or needs, such as childcare, large-print bulletins, 
hearing-assistance devices, or alternative seating, please speak with an usher. 
They’re happy to help!  Visit our website: www.shadowrockucc.org. 

Today at Shadow Rock 
Greeters start things off right!  You can sign up to 
greet at the Plug-In Board in the parlor. 
 

Flowers on the communion table today are from 
Carol Shipman, celebrating her mother. Flowers in 
the narthex are from yesterday’s Celebration of Life 
service for John Pape.  
 

All are welcome to join us after worship for Coffee 
Chat in Smith Hall. Thank you to the McWhorter/
Lefebvre families for being our hosts this morning. 

Shadow Rock offers Sunday School classes for all       
ages at 9:00 a.m.  Join us for opportunities to connect 
with one another and with our own experiences.  
 

What’s Coming Up During Eastertide:  
New month: new topics! May 5 brings new stuff for everyone— for 
adults, an Our Whole Lives inspired series on Sexuality and 
Spirituality.  For children, a new curriculum for the season, Sing and 
Play Summer.  The weeks before July Sabbath are a great low-key 
(and fun!) time to volunteer as a Sunday School teacher or helper.  
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A message from the finance office … 
 
Shadow Rock by the Numbers 

Date   Attendance           Offering 
 

12/31/18         Asset Transfer   16,790 
12/31/18  50 for 50 Pledge and Offerings   41,467 
12/31/18     Facilities Improvement Fund Balance   21,378 
2019 YTD  2019 Prepaid Contributions  19,460 
 
 

04/01/19 E-giving (Automatic Deposits)   6,618 
04/07/19  124     2,886 
04/14/19  130     4,990 
04/14/19 Keystones Bakesale       686 
04/15/19 E-giving (Automatic Deposits)   6,280 
04/21/19    73 @ Sunrise         718 
04/21/19  146 @  10:15    1,535 
04/21/19 Lenten Offering to date     1,492 
 

2019 Lenten Offering is directed to the Facilities  
Improvement Fund.  The Facilities fund is used for capital 
infrastructure & maintenance projects such as technology 
upgrades, air conditioning repair and/or replacement.  
Please use the purple envelopes or mark “lent” on your 
memo line. 
 

Thank you Keystones and all who supported the 
Bakesale .  $686 was raised which will go to help 
replenish the Facilities Improvement Fund.  We’ve been 
making many capital repairs and expenditures around the 
campus  over the last few years.  At one time the fund 
was up to $49,000.   
   
 Thank you to each and every one for all that you 
do! 
  

With gratitude to all of my Shadow Rock family,  
~ Heidi 

Since we last met:  
Gina Botticelli’s friend sustained a serious 
head injury. Carol Bowles’ daughter has 
Stage 4 cancer.  Rick, fighting brain cancer, 
and David, fighting drug addiction. 
Recovering from Surgery:  Linda Merrill 
and Doug Merritt 
  

Continue to remember:  
June Miner’s son; Monet Davis and family; 
Sharon Thurman and family; Mike Gattorna 
and extended family; Kerrie Earle; Eileen 
Hoard; Becky Allison; Scott Rutherford; Evelyn 
Matherly; Phillip Tackman’s Aunt Mary; Nanci 
Campbell’s friend Tom; Karen Richter’s sister 
Katie; Carol Grieshaber’s son; The Pierce’s 
brother-in-law Gary; Judi Adams’ cousin Blair; 
Kim and Judi’s friend Kim B; Sixto Paz’s sister 
Rosa; Susan and Joel Glynn’s extended family; 
Adam Medler; Mary K. Chartier; Marv and Jane 
Shever; Billie Foltz; Ann Giles; our sanctuary 
guests and their families. 

 

Shadow Rock follows HIPAA guidelines when 
dealing with patient confidentiality.   

Thinking of You cards are  
in the pew backs. 

Support Groups 
Contact the church office for details 

Women’s ACA: Mondays @ 12:00 in Smith Hall 
NarAnon: Mondays @ 7:00 p.m. in chapel 
Al-Anon: Wednesdays in education Building 

Beginners @ 6:45 p.m.  
Alateen & Regular Meeting @ 7:30 p.m.   

        (childcare provided @ 7:30)  
AA: Thursdays @ 7:30 p.m. Yellow Room  



Many Hands ... In Other News 

The Top Three 
PJD ‘Afterparty’ Starts Next Sunday! 
As we continue to explore our mission and vision, we sometimes feel the pull of  our values and theological heritage. 
In May and June, we'll use the time after Coffee Chat to experience Profound Journey Dialog. If  you're wondering 
where some phrases in our Covenant come from or if  you're just wanting to refresh your orientation to life's journey, 
this time is for you. Meet at 11:45 a.m. in the Lime Room these Sundays: May 5 &19, June 2,  9, & 16.  
 

Adult O.W.L. Classes in May 
Adults have two different opportunities for Our Whole Lives in May. During the 9:00 Faith Formation Hour on May 
5, 12, and 19, we'll be exploring the connections between sexuality and spirituality.  Thursday evenings beginning May 
2 at 7:00 p.m. will be a series with a more informative, less spiritual focus. Please contact Karen if  you have questions. 
 

Plug-In Board Needs Filling 
We had a great response to filling our Plug-In sheets this spring...right up until Easter.  We know that back in January 
you might not have been able to commit to Sundays in May or June.  But now that those dates are closer, please 
consider signing up to be a greeter, Coffee Chat host, or Sunday School teacher.  See the Plug-In Board in the parlor.  

For information about support groups,  
please see the reverse of this page 

 
Choir Open to everyone 

Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in Sanctuary 
Contact: Forrest Bachtel (forrest@shadowrockucc.org) 

 

Prayer Shawl Ministry A knitting and crocheting group 
Wednesday, May 1st @ 9:30 a.m. in the parlor 

Contact: June (jminertchr@aol.com) 
 

SR @ North Mountain Brewery Fellowship and food 
First Sunday monthly: @ 4:30 p.m. 522 E Dunlap Avenue 

Contact Pastor Ken (ken@shadowrockucc.org) 
 

Facilities Workday Open to everyone 
Second Saturday monthly @ 7:30 a.m. 
Contact: Roy Zaborowski (roy@bbz.net) 

 

Scrappin’ and Craftin’ Saturday Open to everyone 
Second Saturday monthly 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. Multipurpose Room 

Contact: Lois Beberniss (602-993-0050) 
 

Keystones Adults-Open to everyone 
Saturday, May 4th @ 6:30 p.m. @ Peter and Linda Johnston’s 

Contact:  Linda Johnston lindalights@cox.net 
 

Healing Circle A group focused on wholeness and healing 
Next gathering Saturday May 18th 5:30 p.m. in Multipurpose Room 
Contact:  Rev. Dr. Patricia Clark (shedoc@redroadmedicine.com)  

 

Companions on Our Journey A grief fellowship group 
Next gathering in June 

Contact: June Miner (jminertchr@aol.com) 
 

B.L.T.  (Beatitudes Lunch Together)  Lunch with friends  
 First Tuesday monthly @ 12:00 p.m. Beatitudes Campus 

Contact: Lois Beberniss (lois@shadowrockucc.org) 
 

Lunch Bunch Women’s Lunch Group 
Second Wednesday monthly @ 12:30 p.m. 

Times Square 768 E. Union Hills Dr. 
Contact: Linda Johnston (lindalights@cox.net) 

 

Men’s Breakfast 
 Fourth Tuesday monthly @ 6:30 a.m.@ Village Inn 3rd Street & Bell 

Contact: Pastor Ken (ken@shadowrockucc.org) 
 

Breakstones Women’s Breakfast  Group 
Fourth Wednesday monthly @ 7:30 a.m. Dennys I-17 and Dunlap 

Contact: June Miner (jminertchr@aol.com) 

Relational Groups 

We're wrapping up our spring cleaning 
efforts on Saturday, May 11th. We'll be 
working on the "print room," which is a 
small storage room off the Multi-purpose 
Annex. It's full of craft supplies, random 
decorations, and tons of church history. 
Better still, it's inside, so it's a great way to 
help out Shadow Rock and beat the early 
summer heat. Work begins at 8:00 a.m. 
and we'd love to have some extra hands!  

...make light work! We have three opportunities for Sundays that we 
wanted to present to you: 
♦ Shadow Rock is looking to hire custodial help for Sunday afternoons, 

right after worship, to get the building ready for preschool the next 
morning. You must be 18 or over to apply and able to perform basic 
janitorial tasks. Please contact Lois for more information. 

♦ We'd love to train a couple more folks on our video camera system to 
help record our Sunday morning services. Please contact Bryan 
Baca if you are interested. 

♦ Our sound team is growing! If you are interested in learning the 
sound board and taking a turn in the booth on Sunday 
mornings, please contact Joe Hesley. 


